What Should I Expect This Year? 
Q & A’s for your 5th grade year! 
Q: Do we have a take home folder? 
A: Yes, you have a B.E.E book (Bring Everything Every day). It contains all homework and graded papers. It will also have an assignment sheet that lists homework on a weekly basis. This will inform you of upcoming tests and projects as well. Your child’s login information and vocabulary lists will also be included in the folder. Please check this folder every night. 
Q: Will we have homework? 
A: Yes! Please note, math will be assigned nightly and vocabulary quizzes will take place every other week. It is expected that students complete their homework and turn it in on time! ** It is extremely important that your child knows their multiplication facts. In order to be successful in 5th grade math, their multiplication facts should be easy for them to recall with little hesitation. Please let me know if you need help finding ways for them to practice! **
Q: Will there be a snack time? 
A: YES!!! We will have a snack time every day! Please make sure that your child brings a light (healthy) snack to school with them. We are always accepting donations for snacks for “just in case” days. 
**An important aspect of the learning process is the cooperation between parents, teachers, guardians, and students. If at any time you need to talk with me, please do not hesitate to contact me! I am SO looking forward to working with you on making this a rewarding and positive learning experience for your child! *** 

[bookmark: _GoBack]~ Miss Toaddy 
d52htoad@d52schools.com 
